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Please note that there have been no questions asked by potential 
Applicants.  As a result, there is no Q&A to post. 
 
In the event that there are any pertinent questions moving forward, 
a second round of Q&A will be posted on Friday April 29, 2016. 
 
All other dates associated with this RFP will remain 
unchanged. 


